
 

 

 

KEEPING SAFE KEEPING HEALTHY 

 
Instagram and Twitter Advice in Anti Bullying Week 

We would like to raise parents' awareness of online safety issues.  
Instagram, Facebook and Twitter have a minimum age policy of 13. 
Whilst many parents choose to allow younger children to use these 
services we cannot recommend this. To keep your children safe on 
social media parents should ensure that the correct privacy settings 
are enabled, and that appropriate adult supervision is provided.  
Adult supervision means, looking regularly at the content of their 
posts, who they are following, being followed by and images that 
they are sharing.   Not just the risk from strangers but also from 
bullying by their peers or bullying others. 

Further information is available at the NSPCC site, Net Aware.  
http://www.net-aware.org.uk/ 

 
Cases of Worms have been reported in children with 
connection to the school.  Please remain vigilent as it 

can be very distressing. 
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Reception 92.8% 

 

  

 

 

 
 

Year 1 95.6% 

Year 2 95.8%  
 3 

Year 3 100% 

Year 4 91.9%  
   3 

Year 5 90% 

Year 6 97.4%  
1 

TOTAL 94.5% 

 

Primary School Newsletter 
 

Notices 
 Please try to let us know if arrangements are different from usual for picking up your children.   

 Please can any parent questionnaires be returned today if possible. https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/XYWBJGL 

 The PTFA will be holding a Christmas coffee and activity afternoon at the school on Friday 9th December from    
2.00 – 4.30. There will be refreshments, a raffle, tombola and lots of fun activities for the children. 
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What’s Going On? 

Forest School Celebration Worship Other dates 
17/11/16 Owls 18/11/16 Woodpeckers Lead 16/11/16 Swimming Yrs 3 & 6 

    21/11/16 Flu nasal sprays 

23/11/16 Wrens   23/11/16 Swimming Yrs 3 & 6 

24/11/16 Peregrines   24/11/16 Year 3 & 4 football 

    25/11/16 Year R & 6 Trip 

    25/11/16 Film Club 

30/11/16 Robins   30/11/16 Swimming Yrs 3 & 6 

1/12/16 Peregrines 2/12/16 
Meaning of Christmas workshop- 

parents welcome in the afternoon 1/12/16 Year 5 & 6 Tag Rugby 

    3/12/16 Goodrich Soup Kitchen 

  6/12/16 Nativity Performance 1:30pm 2/12/16 Choir performing at village hall 7pm 

7/12/16 Wrens 7/12/16 Nativity Performance 9:15 a.m. 7/12/16 Swimming Yrs 3 & 6 

8/12/16 Peregrines   9/12/16 PTFA Christmas Event 

    12-16/12/16 No clubs this week- only Smiles & Circuits 

    13/12/16 Junior Nativity at the Cathedral 

  16/12/16 
Christmas Carol Service followed by tea 

and mince pies 15/12/16 Panto & Christmas Party Day- Non uniform 

    16/12/16 Autumn Term Ends 

    17/12-3/1/17 Christmas Holiday  

    3/1/17 INSET Day 

    4/1/17 Spring Term Begins 
 

Class News Class Superstars 

Wrens 

This week the Wrens have been learning our Winter story, creating the characters for our 
Literacy display and looking at describing words. In Maths, Year 1s have been busy making 
teen numbers in different ways and using number trees to solve number problems. In 
topic, we have looked at different types of measurement and made some delicious winter 
milkshakes and some playdough. We also did a chocolate experiment and had to predict 
what would happen to the chocolate in different areas of the school. We then talked about 
our findings. 

Florence 
Charlie 

Maths star – 
Dexter B 

Robins 

The Robins have been weighing food in DT this week.  We made winter milkshakes and 
shared a story time with Wrens and drank them together.  In English we have been doing 
lots of drama to learn our new class story.   

Norah 
Coco 

Ruben 

Woodpeckers 

In Woodpeckers, we have been developing our multiplication skills to solve word problems 
in Maths. In English we have been thinking about the characters in the Ancient Greek myth 
of ‘Theseus and the Minotaur’. We have also been learning about different types of teeth 
and have shown some fantastic netball skills.  

Daisy 
Jacob 

Owls 

This week we have been learning how to use the technique of scrafitto to decorate our 
Greek pots.  We have also been using our maths skills to bake Greek biscuits.  In Maths we 
have been using our problem solving and comprehension skills to solve worded problems. 
In English, we have been writing a recount about our Greek day. 

Gracie 
Hannah 
James 
Max 

Peregrines 

On Monday we spent the morning creating a design to decorate our amphora vases, which 
we then transferred onto our vases using a technique called scrafitto, In Maths we have 
been solving problem using long multiplication and division and in English we have been 
planning and writing a recount about our recent Greek Day. In P.E we have been thinking 
of rules to improve or add challenge to team games. 

Jasmine 
Luca 
Alfie 
Alicia 

Annabelle 

Citizen of the Week 
Lydia  
Brooke 

Cloakroom 
Junior  
Girls 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


